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Dear friends,
Deborah and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the warm welcome we received since our arrival in Nova Scotia.  It is wonderful to be here!  We’re looking forward to getting to know all of you, worshiping together, welcoming guests to our church, and enjoying social activities as COVID allows.
We are blessed to have found a home close to the church in Garden Lots and will be moving in around Easter.  We have always believed that our home is an extension of our ministry and plan to host many gatherings.
I am always available for pastoral care by calling me at 902-298-2671.  Weather permitting, I will be in the office on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm.  I plan to be doing visitations as they can be scheduled.  
I hope to see you in worship soon.  
Yours in Christ,

Pastor Tom
2gdaes@gmail.com
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